
 

 

GOVERNOR SEMPLE                                           
SUMMER 2025 NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Semple Families,  

 

Thank you for your partnership throughout this school year. You are an essential part of our        
students’ learning, growth and success. We are proud to serve this community, and proud of the 

work we have done in partnership with you this year.  

 

To our Grade 5s, other students leaving,  and their families: We are so honoured to have been part 
of your journey and are grateful for your impact on our community. We look forward to hearing 
from you about all the exciting experiences in the future and know you will do great things as you 

develop your unique gifts and continue to grow.  

 

To our incoming Kindergartens, other new students, and their families – welcome! We look           

forward to partnering with you to support your child’s learning and growth in our community.  

 

As we move toward the next school year, we would like to ask for your feedback on an exciting 
new project, new school wear! We want the community to be represented in its design and your 
voice matters! Please use the link below to access a survey we are using to collect your ideas. The 
survey will remain open for the summer and into the start of the school year. Answers are anony-

mous. Thank you for your input! https://forms.gle/KZtqH4dEAS2yFXPr5 

 

We wish all our students and families a fun, safe and relaxing summer. We look forward to seeing 

you in the fall! 

 

Jill 

 

https://forms.gle/KZtqH4dEAS2yFXPr5


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Governor Semple School welcomes  Kristina Ansari and Jenna Myskiw who 

will be joining us in the fall.     

    

Principal: Jill Green 

 

2025-2026 Teaching Staff: 

Kindergarten - Rm 4 - Morgan Pisni-Ray - Cottonwood 

Grade 1/2 - Rm 6 -  Kristina Ansari - Tamarack 

Grade 1/2 -  Rm 5 -  Carrie Doerksen - Basswood 

Grade 3/4 -  Rm 1 - Kaylah Chartrand - Willow 

Grade 3/4 - Rm 11 -  Jody Koch - Manitoba Maple 

Grade 5 - Rm 7 - Serina Shewchuk  and Jenna Myskiw  -  White Spruce 

 

Learning Support -  Melissa Harder and Swati Prabhakar                                

Physical Education -  Alma Brigole 

Music  -  David Stark   



 

 

Kristina Ansari - (Grade 1/2) Rm 6 -  Tamarack 

 

Hello everyone!  
My name is Kristina Ansari. I have been an educator since 2016. I am so    
excited to be teaching grades one and two next September at Governor 
Semple. A little about me: I love spending time with my husband and  
daughter. I enjoy traveling to new places, visiting museums, and listening to 
live music.  Have a beautiful summer and see you all soon! 

 

 Jenna Myskiw - (Gr 5 Half time) -  Rm 7 -   White Spruce 

 

My name is Ms. Jenna, I’m thrilled to be joining the Governor Semple School 
community for the 2025 - 2026 school year! I am passionate about building 
meaningful connections with each other, our community, and the world 
around us. I’m truly looking forward to an amazing year of learning, growth, 
and connection together! 

         To our New Staff! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Governor Semple School also wishes a fond farewell to the following  staff members.  
We wish them the best for the future and will miss them.  

 

Jessica Ramgotra (Grade 1/2) 

 

It has been a pleasure to be a part of the Semple Community 
working along some amazing students. I had so much fun learning 
with Jack Pine this year and I am looking forward to working 
alongside Riverbend school next year. Have a great summer!  
  

Khryztyne Cacho (Kindergarten) 

 

I’ve learned so much during my time here at Governor 
Semple school and made lots of memories I will always 
hold close to my heart. Thank you for welcoming me into 
this tight-knit community. I look forward to continuing 
my learning at Riverbend, where I will be teaching Kin-
dergarten. Enjoy your summer break!  

 

 

 

Rubrinder Jandu 

A very big thank you to all the staff members and my class kiddos 
for making this school year so memorable. I will miss you... 

 



 

 

Taranjeet Toor (Teacher -  Rm 7 and Rm 6) 
 
This school year brought me the opportunity to work with two wonderful    
groups - almost two months with White Spruce(4/5) and one month with Tama-
rack (1/2). Although an unexpected accident meant I couldn’t return to the 
classroom for the rest of the year, I truly valued every moment spent with the    
students and the incredible staff. 

It has been a meaningful experience filled with learning, connections, and 
growth. Thank you all for your kindness, support, and encouragement during my 
time here and throughout my recovery. I will carry fond memories with me and 
hope our paths cross again in future. Wishing everyone continued success and a 
joyful end of the school year! 

Warm Regards, 
Taranjeet Toor 
 
 
Reycel Palisoc (EA) 

As I wrap up my time at Governor Semple School, I want to share my 
heartfelt gratitude for the incredible memories we've built together. The 
laughter, learning, and growth we've experienced have made my journey 
here unforgettable, and I'm so proud to have been part of such a vibrant              
community.                                                                                                                                    
Thank you for letting me be a part of your adventure. I will cherish every       
moment we've shared and look forward to hearing about all the fantastic 
things you will achieve. 

Wishing you all continued success and happiness,                                                                                         
Ms. Reycel 

Miranda Litman (EA) 
 
What an amazing year we shared together at Governor Semple! It’s been a 
pleasure getting to know the students, their families and my colleagues during 
my time here. 

I hope you have a fantastic summer! I know I will, as I’ll be enjoying this time 
with my daughters and family. Who knows, maybe our paths will cross again in 
the near future as I look forward to pursuing opportunities within the Seven 
Oaks Community. Take care everyone!  

Ms. Miranda  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jaspreet Khehra  (EA) 
 
I just want to say a big thank you to all the students and staff members. It 
has been so great working here and being part of this school. 

I had fun, learned a lot, and made special memories with so many of you. 
I’m really going to miss everyone. 

I wish you all the best in the future - keep working hard and being kind.   
Governor Semple will always have a place in my heart. 

 

 

Ramandeep Kaur (EA) 

  Thank you Governor Semple 
School Community for giving 
me a chance to work with 
wonderful students and all 
the staff members. 

 
 

Marla Morias (EA) 
 
As one of my favourite quotes goes; "How lucky am I to have something that 
makes saying goodbye so hard." -A.A. Milne. I will treasure the memories and 
hope for the chance to come back to Governor Semple again soon! 

Maninder Ghatora (EA) 

I want to say thank you to the 
Governor Semple School    
community for giving me the 
chance to learn and to work with 
the amazing students. I really      
appreciate the school staff who 
supported me in every way.  



 

 

Please note the following important dates for the 2025-2026 School Year: 

        (subject to change) 
 

September 1, 2025 -  Labour Day - No School 
September 2, 2025 - Orientation Day (K-8) 

September 3, 2025 -  Orientation Day (K-8) 
September 4, 2025 -  First Day of School 
September 18, 2025 - Welcome Back Celebration  4:30-6:30 
September 19, 2025 -  PD Day - No School 
September 30, 2025 - No School -   National Day for Truth &  Reconciliation   
October 10, 2025 -  Picture Day 
October 13, 2025 -  Thanksgiving  - No School 
October 24, 2025 -  PD Day -  No School 
November 11, 2025 -  Remembrance Day - No School 
November 14, 2025 -  Picture Retakes 
November 21, 2025 - Parent/Teacher Meetings - No Classes 
December 22, 2025 -  January 2, 2026 - Winter Break 
January 5, 2026 -  School Reopens 
January 16, 2026 -  PD Day -  No School 
February 2, 2026 -  PD Day -  No School 
February 16, 2026 -  Louis Riel Day - No School 
March 2, 2026 -  PD Day -  No School 
March 20, 2026 -  Parent Teacher Meetings - No Classes 
March 30, 2026 -  April 3, 2026 - Spring Break 
April 3, 2026 -  Good Friday - No School 
April 6, 2026 -  School Reopens after Spring Break 
April 10, 2026 - PD Day -  No Classes  
May 18, 2026 -  Victoria Day - No School 
May 27-29 -  Arts in the Park  
June 5, 2026 - PD Day - No School 
June 30, 2026- Last Day of School - Early Dismissal 

 

Was your child born  in 
2020? 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2025-20256school year is 
open. 

Registration is taking place by appointment at  

your  catchment school.   

If you have any questions or need assistance,  please  call Governor    
Semple School at 204-339-7112 

 

 

MOVING???? 

If your family is planning to 
move over the summer or 

your child will not be  
attending  Governor Semple 
School in the fall, please let 
the  office know as soon as  

possible at 204-339-7112. 



 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for a Welcome Back      
Celebration 

 

 

 

 

 

When: Thursday, September 18th  

4:30pm to 6:30pm  

Where: On the Governor Semple Playground 

Join us for Food, Entertainment, and Tons of Fun!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Please bring your own refillable water bottle,  

picnic blanket or lawn chair 
 

 


